
 

The LWVCO Board of Directors and staff wish you a happy and 

healthy 2020! 

Thank you to everyone who joined us on the November 14th and 

15th LWVCO Presidents Calls. We hope you found them helpful 

and will give us feedback for future calls. The next calls will be 

January 13th and 14th. Please mark your calendar now.  

Volunteers needed:  

• Liz Nick, League of Women Voters of Boulder County, chairs LWVCO’s Grants 

Committee. We are looking for two volunteers for this committee. Would you 

serve? This committee will meet only three times a year, meets remotely (you do 

not need to drive to Denver!) and makes recommendations on local League grant 

proposals to the board. Contact the office for more info. 

• Will you serve on the LWVCO board? The Nominating Committee is looking for 

new transformative leaders from across the state. The board meets in person and 

remotely. Contact the office and let them know your interest. 

• The LWVCO Voter Service team is looking for members – please contact the 

office to learn more about our voter registration and education activities and how 

you can help! 

LWVUS has designated February 14th as a National Day of Action. LWVUS goals for 

the day are to have at least 600 Leagues across the country participating, bringing 

together members, partners and allies, uplifting our democratic principles, and 

increasing the visibility of LWV. You can choose to participate in a big or small way. 

Deadline for registration is January 10th. You will find a Toolkit and lots more 

information here.  lease consider participating as a local League! 

If you are reading The Voter and you are not a member of LWV, we invite you to join 

now. We need your membership! And whether you are a member and/or an individual 

who believes in our work, we invite you to make a donation to LWV before year-end. 

Thank you.  

Feel free to contact me if I can assist.  

Ruth Stemler, President 


